From: <u>Barbara van Gaalen</u>
To: <u>James Hutson</u>

Subject: Needham Municipal Drain

Date: Thursday, May 9, 2024 12:02:25 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Middlesex Centre email system. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you are 100% sure that the email is safe.

Hi James,

I hereby file to appeal to the Court of Revision my assessment for the Needham Municipal Drain. I am appealing on the grounds that the amount assessed for my land is too high.

I would like the option to be represented by my son Jochem van Gaalen at the meeting.

Thanks,

Barbara van Gaalen